
July 6th, 1925

Lt.-General Sir H.E.W.Turner,V.C.,K.C.B.,K.C.U.G., 
Quebec, P.Q.

2Iy dear General :-

I intended had I had a few 
minutes longer with you the other day to explain 
that the invitation to Sir Arthur to attend the 
meeting of the 3ritish Empire Service League in 
Ottawa did not arrive until the 25th of June, the 
day before he was leaving for England, so that he 
could not even reply to it personally.

I am sure that you will under­
stand it was no lack of courtesy towards the • 
Association of which you have been âelf-sacrificing 
enough to become President that prevented him from 
expressing at least his goodwill, as I know he would 
have done had he received the letter.

I shall tell him when I write 
of the talk I had with you and I am quite sure he 
will feel that the G.W.V.A. is under a guide who 
will do his best to bring about the union which we 
would all like to see.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid flovey


